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I have met with the applicant for the Paint Café on sight and 

reviewed the liquor license and the entertainment license. 

I am also aware that the applicant has been in contact with the 

alder and has attended a community meeting. 

Central district does not have concerns with the licenses. 

I would request a condition for closing hours which is part of the 

application, that being 12 midnight on each night of operation. 

This was discussed with the applicant. 

 

Carl Gloede 

Captain of Police: Central District 

City of Madison Police Department 

211 S. Carroll St. 

Madison, WI 53703 
 


